
Most School Spirit 

Biggest Flirt 

Most Dramatic 

Most Talkative  

Best Smile

Best DressedClass Clown

Rampage 
Senior 

Poll 
Winners

Zohab Siddique
Juliana Rudzinski

Kaitlyn Parker
Danny Viafara-Vivas

Noah Gaiderowicz
Katie Wallace

Anthony Capparelli
Juliette DiFillipo

Skylar VanZyl
Noah Gaiderowicz

Juliette DiFillipo
Jordan Williams

Jordan Lewis
Makayla Jack

Jada Karp and Ibrahim Nasir proud to be 
at the top of their graduating class. 

Hard Work Takes Them to The Top of Their Class
 As the Riv-
erside High School 
2017-2018 school 
year comes to a 
close, the valedic-
torian and salutato-
rian are recognized 
for the Class of 
2018.  Both of 
these achievements 
require a lot of 
dedication and hard 
work during the 
high school years.
 The vale-
dictorian is the 
student having the 
highest academic 
achievements in 
their graduating 
class.  They usually 
deliver a speech 
at the graduation 
ceremony. 
 This year’s 
valedictorian for 
the Class of 2018 is 
Jada Karp. She has 

by Kim DeFabis and Casey Oram
a challenging schedule 
which includes ad-
vanced classes such as 
AP statistics with Mr. 
Postell. 
 Jada is dedi-
cated to our school 
by participating in the 
RHS Student Council,  
as the Board of Educa-
tion Representative 
for Riverside. She has 
also been in Drama 
Club all four years of 
high school and she 
recently played “The 
Cat in The Hat” in 
RHS’ production of 
Seussical the Musical. 
 Because of 
all Jada’s hard work,  
she was inducted into 
the National Honor 
Society her junior year 
of high school. 
 Not only does 
Jada care about her 
school but she cares 

for her community 
as well by working 
the blood drive with 
other NHS members. 
 Jada plans 
to further her educa-
tion at the University 
of South Florida to 
study Marine Biol-
ogy.       
 The class 
salutatorian is the 
student who has the 
second highest GPA 
in the graduating 
class. 
 This year, the 
honor of salutatorian 
goes to Ibrahim Na-
sir. He has worked 
very hard to get 
where he is today. 
 Ibrahim 
came to Riverside 
from Pakistan when 
he was twelve years 
old. He has partici-
pated in soccer and 

track throughout 
high school. He 
was also a member 
of the RHS Busi-
ness Club and he 
has a part-time 
job.   
 Ibrahim has 
been able to stay 
active in school 
activities while 
also maintaining 
his high grades. 
Ibrahim plans on 
attending college 
at RCBC for his 
first semester, then 

transferring to Rowan 
University to major in 
mechanical engineer-
ing/mathematics.  
 Ibrahim also 
said that he plans on 
joining the National 
Guard for the next six 
years and they will be 
paying for his col-
lege. 
 Both of these 
students should be 
proud of being named 
the top two students 
in the 2018 graduat-
ing class at RHS. 



                   

 
Rampage Coach’s Choice

Senior Athletes      
of the Year

Frankie Doelling
Cassidy Dospoy

 This year’s 
senior trip to Disney 
World was from 
Monday, April 23rd 
through Friday, 
April 28th. For 
some seniors this 
was their first time 
to Disney, while for 
others this was just 
another fun experi-
ence. 
 The week 
consisted of a 
packed schedule 
where they vis-
ited a different park 
each day. World 
Class Vacations, 
the travel agency in 
charge, made sure 
to schedule a trip 
these seniors would 
remember for the 
rest of their lives.  
 Although 
the trip consisted 
of very early morn-
ings and long nights 
everyone enjoyed 
themselves.  Serina 
Kanoc said “It was 
definitely a trip I 

will never forget.”
 The total 
cost, per person, 
of the trip was 
$1487.00 and con-
sisted of three pay-
ments throughout the 
year. Students had 
the option to partici-
pate in fundraisers to 
earn money which 
included Wawa hoa-
gie certificates and 
White and Maroon 
bracelets. They also 
had the chance to 
work football con-
cession stands to 
earn money toward 
the trip. 
 The itin-
erary was full of 
long, busy days. On 
Monday the 28th, 
the students attend-
ing the trip left RHS 
at 4:30 A.M. to take 
a flight to Orlando 
around 6am. When 
they arrived, they 
spent the majority 
of the day in Animal 
Kingdom.  Later that 

evening, they went 
to Epcot where they 
watched fireworks.
 The next 
morning was spent 
in Epcot and the 
afternoon in Magic 
Kingdom, ending 
the evening with the 
Wishes Fireworks 
Show.  On Wednes-
day, the students 
relaxed at Blizzard 
Beach and spent 
the night in Dis-
ney Springs where 
they shopped and 
enjoyed a nice sit-
down dinner. 
 The entire 
day Thursday was 
spent at Universal 
and ended with the 
exciting Blue Man 
Group Show.   On 
Friday, the group 
spent the day in 
Hollywood Studios 
before heading on a 
flight back home.  
 It was an en-
joyable and memo-
rable trip for all!

by Juliana Rudzinski
Adventure of a Lifetime 

by Kacey Stratton
RHS Makes Masquerdae Memories in Collingswood 
 The 2018 
RHS prom, hosted 
by the Class of 
2019,was held on 
Friday, May 11th.   
 The students 
had a ½ day and 
school was out at 
12:00 pm to give 
students plenty of 
time to get ready for 
this special night.  
 This year’s 
dance was smaller 
than previous years 
with only 82 stu-
dents attending, but 
that did not impact 
the amount of fun 
the students who 

attended had.   
 Holding true 
to tradition, most of 
the students gath-
ered at the Delanco 
River for pre-prom 
photos.    
       This year, 
prom was held at 
the beautiful Collin-
gswood Grand 
Ballroom.  The 
masquerade-themed 
dance began at 6:00 
pm and ended at 
10:00 pm.    
 Throughout 
the night, every-
body gathered on 
the floor to dance to 

songs ranging from 
pop to classic.   
            The most 
anticipated part of 
the night, however, 
was revealing prom 
court.                        
 For the 
girls, prom court 
was made up of 
Hannah and Hai-
ley Russell, Em-
ily Wojciechowski 
and Jessica Sazo.   
            Taking the 
title of Prom Queen 
was Cheyenne Cup-
sie. The boys’ court 
consisted of Ian 
Farrell, Alex Stock-

ton, Seth Hartnett 
and Danny Ham-
lin.  Kevinn Tosta 
claimed Prom King 
and joined Cheyenne 
on the dance floor 
for the King/Queen 

dance.             
        Overall, prom 
was a fun night 
filled with good 
food, lots of photo 
booth pictures and 
dancing.

RHS prom court winners pose to capture 
their exciting win. 



 The Varsity 
Softball team had a 
very promising sea-
son this year, despite 
the fact that there 
were no seniors on 
the team. 
 The head 
softball coach, Mrs. 
Crystal Wasco, had 
extra help this dur-
ing this season with 
a new JV coach, Mr. 
Tim Costello.  The 
dedicated and pas-
sionate coaches drew 
the girls to work 
harder as a team to 
get to the finals.

 “Just 
because there 
weren’t any 
seniors didn’t 
mean we wouldn’t 
succeed” stated 
varsity captain and 
pitcher Brianna 
Fritz. Her state-
ment reigned true 
as the Rams saw 
a pattern of wins 
begin to develop 
leading up to 
playoffs. Fritz has 
recorded over 400 
strikeouts, has a 
recorded 100th 
RBI (runs batted 

in), and is on the 
verge of 100 hits. 
Brianna thanks her 
coaches and team 
for her amazing ac-
complishments as a 
junior at RHS. “All 
of this wouldn’t 
have been possible 
without the coaches 
and the amazing 
group of girls I play 
with.” 
 In the first 
round of playoffs, 
Fritz played amaz-
ing and had a game 
with no errors. She 
also had no walks or 

hits which marked 
this as a perfect 
game. 
 Megan 
Gonteski, a right 
fielder for the 
Rams, stated 
“Once we figured 
out how to work 
together as a team, 
we started our 
winning streak.”
Only eleven play-
ers were placed 
on the JV team; 
greatly impacting 
the duration of 
their season.   
 The JV 

girls worked hard 
alongside Riverside’s 
Varsity team during 
practices despite hav-
ing very few games 
themselves. 
 The Lady 
Rams’ ended the 
2017-2018 varsity 
season with a record 
of 14-10.  Even 
though they lost in 
the second round of 
playoffs, they had an 
amazing season and 
built lasting relation-
ships with their team-
mates. 

by Sydnie Hoelz
Lack of Seniors Doesn’t Impact Team Success

 The Riverside 
High School Baseball 
team ended the season 
with a record of 16-10 
and earned the 3rd 
seed in the playoffs.  
They were 7-1 in the 
Freedom Division.  
   The team 
clinched the division 
with a win against 
Maple Shade. The 
score was 3-0, in 
favor of the Rams. 

 Senior 
captain Frankie 
Doelling pitched 
six innings and 
struck 15 batters 
out.  He allowed 
only one hit and 
three walks. Senior 
Eddie Salkowski 
closed the game.  In 
the last inning he 
allowed two hits, 
got one strikeout 
and captured the 

save. For scoring, 
Eddie Salkowski had 
an RBI double in the 
first inning. Seniors 
Bryce Lynch and 
Josh Selwood each 
drove in their own 
runs. 
 With head 
coach Gary Her-
ron’s help, the boys 
advanced to the 
Semifinals in the 
playoffs and were 

scheduled to play 
Shore Regional. 
 In this 
game, Senior 
Captain Frankie 
Doelling pitched 
six and two-thirds 
innings and only 
allowed one hit.  
He notably had 
seventeen strike-
outs, which broke 
the RHS school re-

cord to date. The rams 
won the semi-final 
round against Shore 
Regional with a score 
of 3-2 and went on to 
play Middelsex in the 
Group 1 Champion-
ships.  
 Although 
the team never gave 
up, they fell short of 
a win, which ended 
their exciting season. 

by Jordan Cahill
Rams Strikeout the Competition to Advance

Running Rams Make RHS History
by Malachi Brown
 As the  
school year came to 
a close, the track and 
field team members 
were working hard 
to be the best they 
could be.  
 Head track 
coaches, Mr. Marc 
Ballantyne and Mr. 
Mat Postell, trained 
the Riverside team 
well and it reflected 
in the team’s track 
meets. Assistant 
coaches, Mrs. Mi-
chelle Simensen and 

Mrs. Katie Ped-
alino, also helped 
the team become 
better athletes. 
 The girls’ 
team captains were 
Natalie Augusto, 
Jaison-Ashley 
Pleva and Nikia 
Spruell. 
 All of the 
senior boys, Pat 
Tillinghast, Manny 
Harris, Jordan 
Lewis, Gustavo 
De Souza, Jody 
Johnson, Mychael 

Combs, Jeanquai  
Morton and Mike 
Monteiro were cap-
tains of the boys’ 
team. 
 Some of the 
best moments of 
their season include 
beating their rival 
New Egypt and the 
boys team winning 
Divisionals and 
Sectionals. 
 Manny 
Harris became a 
State Champion 
in the triple jump 

and sophomores 
Jaison-Ashley 
Pleva, Nikia 
Spruell and Erica 
Adofo-Boamah 
broke the school’s 
triple jump record 
this year. 
 Junior 
Danny Hamlin 
was proud of 
placing third in 
the county for 
hurdles.   
          When asked 
how he stays calm 
before a race, 

junior Judson Souza 
said “The gun goes 
off and everything 
changes and noth-
ing else really mat-
ters.” 
 Like the rest 
of their teammates, 
everyone had big 
aspirations this year 
and finished strong in 
their events. 
 The boys’ 
track team ended 
the year as NJSIAA 
Central Jersey Cham-
pions. 



Senior Plans
Kym Astras-
ki- Go into the 
Air Force or 
go to school to 
be a nurse

Delia Cam-
pos-Ferreira- 
Attend TCNJ 
to major in 
communica-
tions

Larry Caruso- 
Continue do-
ing the things I 
do now, which 
includes Park-
our fitness and 
becoming inde-
pendent

Lee-ann 
Chapman- 
Attend EMT 
school to be-
come a regis-
tered nurse

Tyler Clark- 
Attend Fair-
leigh Dickin-
son University 
majoring in 
computer sci-
ences

Juliette 
DiFilippo- At-
tend Rowan 
and study spe-
cial education

Frankie Doel-
ling- Attend 
RCBC on a 
two year base-
ball scholar-
ship to study 
criminal jus-
tice

Bruce Ellis- 
Attend college 
for business 
and play bas-
ketball 

Giovanna 
Ferreira- At-
tend Drexel 
University and 
become an 
OBGYN nurse 
practitioner

Terra Hill- 
Get a job so 
I can pay for 
college

Sydnie Hoelz- 
Attend Mont-
clair State 
University 
and pursue a 
career in jour-
nalism/com-
munications

Alexa In-
gram- Attend 
the Virginia 
Military In-
stitute, Army 
(Military Po-
lice)

Makayla 
Jack- Attend 
RCBC for 
two years then 
transfer to a 
university

Jody John-
son- Attend 
college

Nazier John-
son-Dorsey- 
Attend college

Hailey Jones- 
Attend Stock-
ton University 
for Psychology

Serina 
Kanoc- Attend 
University at 
Albany, New 
York to major 
in business ad-
ministration

Jada Karp- 
Study marine 
biology at the 
University of 
South Florida

Raymond 
LaCour- Real 
Estate, Gener-
al Contracting

Madison 
McNulty- At-
tend Gwynedd 
Mercy Univer-
sity

Savannah 
Moniz- Major-
ing in psychol-
ogy

Mike Mon-
teiro- Attend 
Rutgers Cam-
den majoring 
in finance

Jeanquai 
Morton- Fur-
ther my educa-
tion and track 
career

Kaitlyn Park-
er- Attend 
Bloomsburg 
University to 
become a Sign 
Language In-
terpreter

Digna Patel- 
Attend The 
University of 
the Sciences, 
majoring in 
chemistry

Nassir Pet-
tiford- Attend 
college

Isabella Ro-
driguez- At-
tend RCBC to 
get an associ-
ates degree in 
Psychology, 
attend a 5 year 
school for 
occupational 
therapy

Josh Selwood- 
Work to be-
come a fish and 
wildlife officer

Chris Spran-
kle- Attend 
college

Kacey Strat-
ton- Attend 
college to be-
come a writer 
and to be happy

Dave Strough 
Jr- Join the 
Army National 
Guard 

Matthew Till-
inghast- Attend 
Lincoln Tech to 
study computer 
science

Patrick Till-
inghast-  At-
tend Rutgers 
University, 
majoring in 
health sciences, 
leading up to 
becoming an 
orthopedist

Miranda 
Webb- Attend 
RCBC



Senior Wills
I, Kym Astraski, 
leave my sassi-
ness to Jess Sazo 
and my smiles and 
happiness to Mia 
Nazario.

I, Delia Campos-
Ferreira, leave 
my senior bops 
playlist and the 
sayin “I’m Here 
For A Good Time 
Not A Long Time” 
to Joanna DiMie-
ro, my need to in-
tervene in political 
discussions and 
my naps to Jaylin 
Nucifora, my love 
for Disney mov-
ies and songs to 
Cheyenne Cupsie, 
and my glasses to 
Kevinn Tosta.

I, Larry Caruso, 
leave behind my 
thoughts.  This 
whole experience 
in Riverside was 
an interesting one, 
lots of neat people 
to meet and a 
very towny feel 
which is fitting of 
course. Let’s not 
forget the teach-
ers who definitely 
helped me and 
the other students 
out.  I got to know 
them more as 
real people than 
people who just 
give work.  The 
situation is like 
this due to be-
ing such a small 
school. Peace out 
to everyone.  I 
only wish I could 
have been more 
outgoing.

I, Lee-Anne 
Chapman, leave 

my marching 
snare to Alexis 
Bartlett (don’t for-
get to tune it be-
fore every compe-
tition, especially 
in the cold weath-
er), changing the 
date everyday in 
Madame Franz’s 
room, just like I 
did for the past 
two years, to Les-
lie Chapman and  
my humor to Mr. 
Phillips because 
everyone needs a 
laugh every once 
in a while. 

I, Tyler Clark, 
leave the cross 
country team to 
my main man 
Felipe and all 
my friends still 
in high school I 
wish you all the 
best of luck. In the 
words of a great 
man, “Peace out 
Girl Scouts” and 
remember, “Don’t 
talk to any wood-
en nickels.”

I, Juliette 
DiFilippo, leave 
Mia Nazario my 
ways,  Jazz Cap-
tains to Jess Sazo, 
Megan Gonteski 
and Avi Harris.

I, Frankie Doel-
ling, leave the 
good times in high 
school to Amelia 
Provenzano, the 
baseball speaker 
to Ian Farrell, the 
baseball team to 
Ian Farrell and 
Danny Devlin 
the number 4 and 
my ace position 
to Anthony Mar-

ris, Dunkin’ trips 
to Carlos De La 
Roca, juice to 
Anthony Rudzin-
ski, my parking 
spot to Madison 
Sheetz, my lead-
ership and tough-
ness to Justin 
Wanckel, my 
lunch table and 
a drama free last 
two years of high 
school to Erin 
Starke. Lastly, I 
leave my seniori-
tis to all the in-
coming seniors.

I, Bruce Ellis, 
leave a message to 
the youth and kids 
younger than me 
to be successful 
and that they can 
achieve anything 
they want as long 
as they work hard.

I, Giovanna Fer-
reira, leave my 
school spirit to 
Sam Brinson and 
Taylor Fritz, my 
Brazilian pride 
to Johnnie De 
Lima, my Interact 
service hours to 
Jackie Lim, my 
painting skills to 
Derek Wanckel, 
my optimism to 
Cheyenne Cupsie 
and lastly, my 
crazy humor to 
Nuno Silva Lac-
erda.

I, Tierra Hill , 
leave a message 
which is to never 
give up on your 
work. Also, don’t 
let people get to 
you as much. If 
people do and you 
are feeling down 

talk to someone 
and don’t hold 
back. In addition, 
always do your 
work and try. Turn 
in something so 
you can receive 
some credit.

I, Syndie Hoelz, 
leave Alexis 
Davis my good 
advice, Joanna 
DiMiero and 
Morgan Blake 
the Drama Club, 
Leslie Chapman 
and Holly Mc-
Colgan the Sports 
Night beads, Me-
gan Gonteski and 
Abby Stottlemire 
my Maroon Team 
spirit and drive 
to be a good 
leader, Miranda 
Goerlich my seat 
in the wing and 
the RHSDC stage 
crew, the TORCH 
Juniors my di-
vider spreads and 
captions, Abby La 
Chance our river 
drives and Wawa 
trips, Leslie Lewis 
my gossip skills 
and sarcasm, 
Paige Lewis the 
last of my M&Ms 
and Destiny 
Pierce my spot on 
the Maroon Team.

I, Alexa Ingram, 
leave far post to 
Annie Magar-
gal, my beans to 
Jess Sazo, White 
sports to Emily 
Wojciechowski, 
blue friendly’s 
soda to Sam Brin-
son, the lunch-
room cockroach 
to Maggie Solo-

mon, soccer balls 
to the face to Mia 
Nazario, lunch 
escapes to James, 
Abby, and Kaique 
and my left sock 
to Joanna DiM-
iero.

I, Makayla Jack, 
leave fall cheer 
captain to Kym 
and Joanna, Vine 
of the day to 
Grace Furniss, 
and 4-peat to the 
2019 White Team, 
energy drink to 
the 2019 White 
Secretary, a pack 
of gum to Emily 
Wojciechowski, 
and the BEST 
junior and senior 
year to my little 
sister Amber, who 
I will always be 
there to support 
and cheer on.

I, Jody Johnson, 
leave the triple 
jump pits to Nikia 
Spruell and Jaison 
Ashley-Pleva, my 
football skills to 
Isaiah Johnson 
and Rashan Mck-
night, my shot 
to Nazier Parker 
and lastly, I leave 
my shoes to Alex 
Stockton.

I, Na’zeire John-
son-Dorsey, leave 
Kahji my humor, 
Zay my style, Nas 
P. my Fortnite 
ability and my 
jelly on the court, 
Scoot roaming the 
halls and Victor 
my shoe game. 



Senior Wills
I, Hailey Jones, 
leave my parking 
spot to Cheyenne 
Cupsie, my angel 
wings and love 
for dogs to Jaylin 
Nucifora and my 
Vine references to 
Joanna DiMiero.

I, Serina Kanoe, 
leave fockey car 
rides to Jackie 
Lim, Buffalo Wild 
Wings trips to 
Grace Gogliuzza, 
my academics/se-
nior editor to Dan 
Hamlin, my love 
for Ballantyne to 
Annie Magargal, 
Dr. Zoll to Brea 
Horta, a success-
ful senior year 
to Elijah Abad, 
Frutta bowls to 
Hailey Parker and 
my love of dogs to 
Emily Schmitt.

I, Jada Karp, 
leave the alto 
sax section to 
Leslie Lewis and 
Aaron Massey, 
the BOE position 
of BOE rep in 
student council to 
Matheus Silveira-
Souza, the drama 
club to Aaron 
Massey, my locker 
to Matheus Silvei-
ra-Souza and all of 
my holiday candy 
to Tyrell Franks.

I, Ray Lacour, 
leave my charisma 
to anyone who can 
coax it out of me.

I, Madison Mc-
Nulty, leave 
Grace Furniss all 
of my Vine ref-
erences, Logan 
McNulty the next 
3 years of High 

School, Hailey 
Parker the White 
Team road trip, 
Arianna Dellova 
the curb out front 
of Turners and 
Kim DeFabis the 
White Team.  Any-
one who wants 
my parking spot 
can have it and the 
upcoming seniors 
the best year of 
your life, because 
it goes by way too 
fast.

I, Savannah 
Moniz , leave foot-
ball cheer captain 
to Kim DeFabis 
and Joanna DiM-
iero, basketball 
cheer captain 
to Shontell and 
Paige, white jazz 
captain to Kim and 
Hailey, my love 
for Nicki Minaj to 
Jaison-Ashley, my 
love for Chick-fil-
a to Bri Fritz, my 
ability to snap on 
anyone to Livi, 
my attitude to 
Avi, my locker to 
Rae, my sassiness 
to Amiyah, my 
craziness to Nikia, 
my running skills 
to Danny Devlin, 
my love for Mrs. 
Varga to Seth and 
my seat in lunch to 
John Miles.

I, Mike Monteiro, 
leave the pole 
vault pits to Felipe 
Viana, my captain 
spot to Jacob Fink, 
my Fortnite skills 
to Alex Tolbert 
and my love for 
Chick-fil-a to An-
thony Moyer.

I, Jeanquai Mor-

ton , leave Isaiah 
Johnson my swag, 
Nazier Parker my 
basketball skills, 
Jaison-Ashley 
my track skills, 
Brianna Fritz the 
1,000 points club 
membership, Alex 
Stockton all my 
hops and Rashan 
McKnight my 
calmness.

I, Kaitlyn 
Parker, leave 
river drives to Mia 
Nazario, busi-
ness club to Jose 
Matera, managing 
boys basketball 
to Maddy Sheetz, 
Mcflurries to 
Joanna DiMiero, 
crazy sports night 
car rides to Sarrell 
Spruell, my lazi-
ness to Anthony 
Marris and my at-
titude to Raeleyne 
Moniz.

I, Digna Patel, 
leave angel wings 
to Jaylin Nucifora, 
my Glee and Vine 
references to Jo-
anna DiMiero and 
my love for do-
nuts to Cheyenne 
Cupsie. 

I, Nassir Pet-
tiford, leave my 
snapchat to Naz. 

I, Isabella Rodri-
guez, leave my 
determination to 
reach for the stars 
to all the under-
classmen. Thanks 
to my teachers.  A 
special thank you 
to Mrs. and Mr. 
Stellwag and Mrs 
Jackamonis.  You 
all showed me 
there is still love 

in this hate filled 
world. I love you 
guys from the bot-
tom of my heart!

I, Josh Selwood, 
leave everyone the 
advice to believe 
you can do any-
thing because if 
you don’t think 
so, you can’t do 
anything. 

I, Chris Spran-
kle, leave some of 
my pictures with 
some teachers so I 
am remembered.

I, Kacey Strat-
ton, leave Ma-
dame Franz’s 
word searches to 
Cheyenne Cupsie, 
all of my rings to 
Kevinn Tosta, the 
1 million push-ups 
that Sarge owes 
me and “have a 
good day, Mrs. 
Hunter” to Cole 
Cerchiaro, my 
JROTC camera to 
the next S-5 and 
all of the good and 
bad memories that 
I have from River-
side to the incom-
ing freshman.

I, Dave Strough 
Jr., leave my 
knowledge of 
class selection,  
along with my 
soccer defense 
skills to Colin 
Coburn. 

I, Matthew Till-
inghast, leave my 
Eagles Pride to 
Sareyna Ross, my 
sense of humor to 
Colin Coburn and 
my chill attitude to 
Fatoumata Souma-
horo (Mata).

I, Pat Tillinghast, 
leave football 
captain to Seth 
Hartnett and Jacob 
Fink, the offen-
sive line to John-
nie DeLima, my 
center position 
to Nasir Hohney, 
my discus and the 
weight team to 
Anthony Moyer, 
my ability to get 
injured and my 
lightskiness to 
Alex Tolbert and 
Danny Devlin. 
My StuCo Presi-
dency to Brianna 
Fritz, my food that 
I don’t waste to 
Amber Jack even 
though she will 
throw it out any-
way, my finesse 
with car accidents 
to whoever needs 
some money and 
my love for lift-
ing and the weight 
room to who-
ever wants to get 
husky.

I, Miranda 
Webb, leave Jade 
my “Mipanda” 
bracelet, Maddy 
Scheetz my river 
drives, Mia Naz-
ario a dry boost 
and the 2 other 
jazz stooges, Nikia 
and Sarrell Spruell 
a potato in a bar-
rel, my autograph, 
and a ride.  Avi 
Harris my excited 
laugh, Joanna 
DiMiero our spe-
cial roll call and 
Kevinn Tosta a 
yarmulke.


